
Monday, 7th September, 2020.  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  
I wish to inform you that a member of our school community (a relative of a pupil) has 
tested positive for Covid-19.  
  
I have sought the most up-to-date advice from the Education Authority and as the pupil has 
not been in school since Friday, is not symptomatic and is not currently in school there is no 
need for any further action.  
  
I do appreciate the concerns of parents, pupils and the wider school community and wish to 
reassure you that ensuring the safety of pupils, staff and the school community is my 
absolute priority and I will continue to keep you informed. 
  
Parents with any questions or concerns are welcome to contact 
info@clareps@tandrage.ni.sch.uk 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Shona Lindsay  
Principal 
  
 


